
                                                                                                         
 

                                        
                                                             Summer 2018 
 
 
Dear Students: 
 
 Welcome!  We are looking forward to the next school year.  In order to ensure a 
successful start at Cardinal Montessori School, all students are requested to bring the 
following supplies:  

     
 Supply Items Quantity 

  
Ruler –in.& metric (one for home, one 
for school) 

 
qty 2 

 
Protractor 

 
qty 2 

 
Compass  
  

 
qty 1 

Tissues qty 3 
 
Lined Paper (college rule) 

 
qty 4 

 
Spiral Notebooks (college ruled)    

 

 
qty 6 
 

Folders 
 
Pack of Index Cards 
 
Pack of Pencils 
 
Pack of Pink Erasers 
 
Pack of Colored Pencils 

qty 3  
 
qty 1 
 
qty 1 
 
qty 1 
 
qty 1 

 
The students may have their own pencil bag or box with their personal supplies in it. The 
paper, pencils, erasers, index cards, colored pencils, and tissues are to share in the 
classroom. Hope you are have a great summer and are excited for the new school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mullins                          

    
    Cardinal Montessori School 

1424 G Street 
Woodbridge, VA 22191 

703-491-3810 
 


